
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Tiverton           Term : Summer 1 2018    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

What a wonderful term, the sun has 

been shining and we have been busy 

bees learning.  

 

This terms class story is James and the 

Giant Peach. The class have been 

working very hard to write diaries in first 

person, pretending to be James. 

Adding lots of feelings and emotions to 

their writing. The class have also been 

involved in hot seating, asking James 

questions about his life.  

 

All have been working hard on telling 

the time this term. I hope all have been 

using this skill at home!  

 

We are all very proud of our 

vegetables growing fast in the raised 

beds. Everyone chose a vegetable 

and planted their own. We look 

forward to testing the produce.  

 

The class have been very lucky this 

term to be attending Kennet School for 

DT. They have been busy making the 

beetle drive game.  

 

We all had so much fun during 

activities week. All showed great 

determination and courage, 

especially at Youlbury! Marcos scored 

the highest at bowling out of all the 

staff and pupils!  

 

End of term: Friday 20th July 

 

Start of Autumn term: Thursday 6th Sep 

                        
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


